
It’s time to dig out those warm winter coats! We are seeking gently used 
winter coats for all members of the family: infant, child, teen and adult.

Coats will be distributed to those in need (at no charge), including Orillia 
Learning Centre students, Simcoe Alternative Secondary School students 

and Orillia and area residents. 
Distribution will run from Nov. 19 - Dec. 21, Monday to Friday, 9 a.m. to 3 p.m. 

Remaining coats will be donated to community resource affiliates. 
 

Please note: we are unable to accept leather or fur coats due to specialized cleaning requirements.

Donation Locations

Learning Centres, Orillia Campus
575 West St. S., Unit 15, Orillia 
Mon. to Fri., 9 a.m.-3 p.m., 705-325-9279

Fabricare Cleaning Center
36 Front St. S., Orillia 

Wihlidal Family Chiropractic
349 West St. N., Orillia 
Regular business hours; please call 705-325-6425

Donations accepted from October 9 – November 30

9TH ANNUAL WINTER 
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This community project is a collaboration between the Orillia Learning Centre, the Simcoe 
Alternative Secondary School (Orillia campus) and the Champlain Seniors Service Club.

We are thankful for our continued partnership with Fabricare Cleaning Center (Orillia) 
and for their donation of time and resources.


